
Congratulations Team! 

Dear Team, 

I am thrilled to announce the successful completion of our latest newsletter campaigns! Your 

hard work, creativity, and dedication have truly made a difference, and the positive feedback 

we've received is a testament to that. 

We achieved a remarkable open rate of 35% and a click-through rate of 12%. These numbers 

reflect the time and effort each of you put into crafting compelling content and engaging our 

audience. 

To celebrate this achievement, we will be hosting a small gathering on Friday at 4 PM in the 

conference room. Please come by for snacks and drinks as we toast to our success! 

Thank you once again for your commitment and teamwork. Let's continue this momentum for 

our future campaigns! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 


